
From: Victor Oregel
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: For Public Comments on March 22nd-Promenade
Date: Monday, March 21, 2022 3:44:03 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to take this opportunity to express my 100% approval of the Whittier Uptown Promenade as currently
setup.
I find my self and friends attending the Promenade frequently to enjoy eating and shopping. We find ourselves
visiting the Uptown shops and restaurants more often than before and the ambiance is outstanding and gives the area
a nice friendly and safe place to take family and friends for a evening dinner and be proud to support the local
businesses.

As a Whittier resident and voting member, I would like to make my voice via email heard in support for the
Promenade and allow the businesses to flourish and expand their opportunities.

Please take this email as my consent in favor of the Promenade and I appreciate my suggestion and hope to see the
Promenade continue.

Thank you,
Victor Oregel
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